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Mzt Gerardus van Nunen

26/06/2008




We are living in 12 Prince Edward Parade in Hunters Hill. We are a young family with children
age 4, 3 and an infant. 19, Prince Edward Parade is right behind Nelsons Parade 11.

We are particulary alarmed by yesterday's article on the radiation levels at Nelsons Parade in
Hunters Hill. These levels are extraordinary high and we have genuine concemn that our premises -
may be affected by it.

Therefore we request for a radiation measurement at our premises to determine the level of
radiation.

Kind regards,
Geert van Nunen

PS We have a couple of frees in our and our neighbour's gardens that had large parts that were °
totally without leaves in spring and summer.



